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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Sunday, December 11, 2016 3:46 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: Fw: Orr Block; Please send to all Councillors

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From:�Diane�Dion�<dianecarasikdion@gmail.com>�
Sent:�Sunday,�December�11,�2016�10:37:13�AM�
To:�David�A.�Olson�
Subject:�Orr�Block;�Please�send�to�all�Councillors

To Newton City Councillors: 

While I live on the south side of town, in Newton Highlands, I am strongly opposed to the Orr Block project 
proposed for Newtonville--as I am the oversized, inappropriate projects planned along Needham Street.  All of 
these development initiatives around the city are attacks on the character of Newton and rewards for developers 
at the expense of a decent quality of life for residents. I am a 30-year home owner and have watched our once-
quieter city morph into an over-developed one.  Please step back and think strategically about the implications 
of this!  Many thanks in advance for your time. 

Diane C. Dion 
409 Winchester Street 
Newton Highlands, MA 02461 

--
DIANE DION 
Writer • Editor • Wordsmith 
617.959.1592
dianecarasikdion@gmail.com

179-16


